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UPF-Canada Convenes Webinar on “Viewing the DPRK from 
Within” 

  

 

  

Canada—The sixth webinar in UPF-
Canada’s “Viewing the DPRK from 
Within” series was held. 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

UPF-Peru: Mayor Named Ambassador for Peace 

  

 

  

Santa-Chimbote, Peru—The Mayor of 
the province of Santa-Chimbote, Eng. 
Luis Gamarra Alor, was named 
Ambassador for Peace. 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

UPF-Portugal Delegation Attends Estoril Conferences  

  

 

  

Cascais, Portugal—For the second 
year, UPF was invited to the renowned 
international event as a partner. 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

UPF-Ireland Hosts "Principles of Peace" Seminar 

  



 

 

 

  

Dublin, Ireland—The first Irish 
“Principles of Peace” training seminar 
was held in the Dublin Peace 
Embassy. 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

UPF-Germany Program Honors Japan’s Culture 

  

 

  

Stuttgart, Germany—Japanese 
calligraphy, music, origami and cuisine 
were presented at a cultural afternoon 
held by UPF. 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

  

 

 
   

 

OCT 21: UPF-Finland: Principles of Peace Seminar 

DEC 4: UPF-Italy: Webinar on Ethics, spirituality and Individual Growth 
  

 

   

 

      

  

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

  

 

 
 


